
 

 

FIPRONIL  STATEMENT 

 

Dear Members,  

Costco is aware of the recent   Food Standards Agency alert regarding the detection of Fipronil 

insecticide in Eggs in several EU countries. 

We have contacted all of our suppliers of Egg ingredients and Egg products and all have provided 

statements to confirm they are not affected by this alert. 

Costco will continue to monitor developments in relation to the alert. 

 

Pauleen Stallard, Food Safety & QA Director 

11th August 2017 


